
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 ROBT FRIEDLANDER <asianarts@hawaiiantel.net > 

Sent: 	 Monday, May 04, 2020 3:53 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 proposed Maui County ordinance for controlling ziplines , re: 256 800 080 

re: 	proposed Maui County ordinance for controlling ziplines , re: 256 800 080 

Here a photo again I am standing on our property looking at Jungle zip . 

I have a lot more photos and videos of Jungle zip in action if you need. 

mahalo 

Jennifer Friedlander 
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Robert & Jenn Friedlander, 
Po. box 791597, 
Paia , HI, 96779. 
USA. 
Ph: 808-573-8154 
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